News from Love INC

Happy August everyone. July was a slow month for Love INC. We were able to help 1client in need .We had 12
requests for Ramps of Hope. We had a client call in need of electrical help in her home, but she never called back,
so I’m assuming she was able to pay for it or received help from somewhere else.

Fundraisers

Our Helping us to Help others fundraiser was a success. Love INC received $2500.00. Thank you to
Farmer’s and the community in supporting two great nonprofits!

Erie Gives is august 11th 2020. Please consider donating and help us to continue to help others in the
community. Our pledges and donations are down. We are still unsure if we will be able to have our
Dinner so we are recommending everyone donate through Erie Gives!!

Albion Fair has been cancelled. This was another awesome fundraiser that took a hit.

Please continue to pray for Love INC and for our Country.
May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with hope by the
power of the Holy Spirit.

Romans 15:13 (NIV)

Many Blessings,
Melissa Bucsok

Executive Director



